Notice of Variances and Waivers

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on January 17, 2007, the Agency for Health Care Administration, received a petition for Variance or waiver of rule from Nadine Pazder, Rule 59A-10.032, F.A.C., Health Care Risk Manager.

A copy of the Petition may be obtained by contacting Isabelle Kalms at (850)922-0114.
